
Dear Dr. Sa'eed, 
Do let us see you again before long. I will let 

~you lmow when I hear details from Hamardan about the repairs to the 
tomb. I think thEm it -v>~Duld be well if we had a little meeting 
and arranged a preliminary circular. In your p hotograph it looks 
as though a good deBl of repair would be necessary. 

I never vrrote a pamphlet on the t-yrrany of custom. I 
enclose you a group of reprints. 

Lady Osler was del"-ghted wit.h ':~er preRent a:ul s c_r"s ~,,..,'IJ 

~1er warmest regards. 

January 6th 1914. Dr. Sa'eed 
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